
Advertisement for 2014 SMCCCD Construction Contractor Prequalification  
  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San Mateo County Community College District, acting through its 

Governing Board, is seeking to prequalify California State licensed contractors who wish to compete for the 

award of various construction contracts.    

  

The vast majority of projects associated with the San Mateo County Community College District’s Capital 

Improvement Programs are complete. Consequently, the District anticipates less construction activity during 

the 2014 calendar year relative to previous years. Nonetheless, only prequalified bidders will be eligible to 

submit bids for District construction projects as they arise. Projects may be located at Cañada College, 

College of San Mateo, or Skyline College. Trade contractors who wish to prime with the District are strongly 

encouraged to participate in this prequalification effort.   

 
Prequalification submittals: To be considered for the District’s 2014 contractor pool, contractors must 

complete an online application. To access the District Prequalification Application, all Contractors must self 

register online at the District’s Facilities website starting on November 8, 2013: 

http://www.smccd.edu/accounts/smccd/departments/facilities/PreQualHowTo.shtml 

 

 

Prequalification Conference: A non-mandatory prequalification conference is scheduled for Wednesday, 

November 13, promptly at 2:30 P.M PST. Interested parties will meet at the District Board Room, 3401 CSM 

Drive, San Mateo, CA 94402. 

  

Prevailing Wage Requirements:  Contractors are informed that they will be subject to and must comply 

with all of the requirements under the California Labor Code to pay the general prevailing rate of per diem 

wages, holiday and overtime work to all workers employed by the contractor.  Copies of prevailing rates of 

per diem wages are available from the Department of Industrial Relations, State of California. 

 

Labor Compliance Program:  SMCCCD projects may be required to conform to a Labor Compliance 

Program in accordance with the requirements of the Department of Industrial Relations, State of California. 

 

Application due date: Applications must be submitted on or before 2 p.m. PST 

December 9, 2013.  
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